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13th June 2022 

Dear Sir / Madam 

Bristol Road Selly Oak Enhancement Scheme Consultation 

The purpose of this letter is to inform you of the Bristol Road Selly Oak Enhancement 

scheme that is proposed for construction in spring 2023, subject to gaining the necessary 

approvals.  

The final phase of the Selly Oak New Road (SONR) scheme which consisted of highway 

improvements for all road users to the ‘Selly Oak Triangle’, was completed in January 2021. 

Now that the SONR project has been completed, the planned improvements through Selly 

Oak Local Centre can be brought forward to bring about enhancement opportunities. The 

strategic aims of the Bristol Road Selly Oak Enhancement scheme are to improve the 

attraction for sustainable transport, better management of traffic and parking together with 

public transport and environmental improvements.  The scheme proposals include;   

• Carriageway reduced through the local centre from four lanes to two lanes; 

• Implementing a bi-directional cycle lane to create a cycle link between the existing 
A38 segregated cycle facility from the city centre to the recently upgraded ‘Selly Oak 
Triangle’;  

• Pedestrian and cycling crossing improvement measures at Selly Oak Station, Dale 
Road / Bristol Road and North Road / Bristol Road junctions. 

• Installation of cycle parking stands throughout the local centre; and 

• Kerb build-outs to define on-street parking areas in the local centre 

 
The council would like to hear your views about the proposals. You can tell us what you think 
by Friday 8 July 2022 at: www.birminghambeheard.org.uk/economy/bristolrdenhancement 
where the plans for the proposals are available to view. If you have any queries about the 
scheme, then please email transport.projects@birmingham.gov.uk or contact the team on 
0121 303 1646. 
 
A public drop in event will be held on Thursday 23 June 2022 between 2pm and 7pm at the 
Sense TouchBase Pears, Selly Oak, B29 6NA. This will provide a chance for you to find out 
more about what is happening, ask any questions and provide us with any feedback you 
may have.   
 
To ensure that these proposals are made known to all parties who may be interested in 
them, i.e. landlords, owners, freeholders etc., please bring the contents of this letter to the 
attention of any persons involved in your property.  
 

Yours faithfully 

Transport Projects - Transportation & Connectivity 

Place, Prosperity & Sustainability Directorate 

Birmingham City Council 
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